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To:

Ms. Danna Sanderson

Sr. Manager – H. R. Department
Country Chemicals Ltd. 

23-, Second Floor, Ford Business Park,

Concord, C.A. – 45263

March 12, 2012.

Dear Ms. Sanderson,

I am Robert Shine, writing in to request you to re- schedule my interview for the post of ‘Technical Advisor’, which was on the last Friday, March16, 2012.

I want to tell you that due to some unforeseen circumstances, I was not able to reach to the venue that day.

Further, to tell you about my qualifications, I am an ‘M. Tech’ in Chemical Engineering with eight years of experience with reputed companies. I fulfill all the requisites for this job. My wide knowledge & experience about this field will surely help me contribute to the success of your company.I request you to please re-schedule my interview. I assure you that if selected, I will work dedicatedly & efficiently. So, please give me one more chance to prove myself eligibility. 
You can contact me on - 452-125-4587 for any other information you may want to know about me.

I look forward for a positive reply.

Thanks and Regards,

Robert Shine

Ph. – 452-125-4587
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